
  IMPORTANT NOTICE FOR PRIORITY IV CANDIDATES  

           

          Dt-29-09-2022 

 

1. Refer this office notice dt 26 Sep 2022. 

 

2. MCC has changed the date of declaration of results of 1st round of counselling 

of NEET PG 2022 to 30 Sep 2022. It is therefore intimated that the AFMS counseling 

for Priority IV candidates will commence on 30 Sep 2022 at 1500hrs(03.00PM). 

 

3.  Ex-AFMS SSC Officers desirous of attending AFMS PG counseling 2022 

(registered as Priority IV candidates) are required to forward a scanned copy of 

following documents by e-mail neetpge@gmail.com with the subject  

‘NEET PG ROLL NO XYZ : PRIORITY-IV COUNSELING NEET PG-2022’.  

The date and time for submission of the following documents if not already 

submitted, is extended till 30 Sep 2022, 08:00 AM. RE-SUBMISSION OF 

DOCUMENTS IS NOT REQUIRED :- 

(a) NEET PG-2022 Admit Card. 

(b) Copy of release order from AFMS by DGAFMS/ Concerned Medical 

Directorate. 

(c) NEET PG- 2022 Score Card. 

 

4. Please specify the following in the e-mail. 

 (a) E-mail ID registred for NEET PG-2022 with NBE. 

 (b) Mobile No registred with NBE for NEET PG-2022. 

 (c) Alternate Mobile No. 

 (Please note that one of the mobile nos provided should have                                                 

 WhatsApp installed) 

Note : The subject of the e-mail must be as specified at para 1 above. Not 

abiding with the contents of this notice may result in the candidate not being 

called for the AFMS counseling 2022. 

 

5. Fresh merit list will be uploaded before the counselling.  

6. Candidates are requested to keep following this website for further updates. 
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